Rocky Mountain National Park Job Announcements

Rocky Mountain National Park is currently hiring 2023 summer biological science technician positions. Biological science
technicians work on a wide range of natural resource management projects from restoring disturbed habitats using native
plant material, assisting with forest regeneration, controlling exotic plant species, installing erosion control, collecting
seeds, working in a greenhouse and nursery, managing and researching wildlife habitat, conducting rare plant surveys,
mapping and monitoring plant populations, and much more. Rocky Mountain National Park is a great place to work.
Consider applying to work with us next summer!

How do | apply?

GS6/7 lead positions are currently posted at www.usajobs.gov. GS5 crew positions will post the week of November 14t and GS4 crew positons will post the week of December 5th,
Each announcement will only be open for a short period of time. Most announcements limit the number of applicants that can apply, and once that number is reached, the
announcement may close earlier than the advertised close date. Qualified candidates will be contacted in January or February for interviews. Positions generally run from April/May

to September (students who can only work a shorter timeframe are also encouraged to apply).
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